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I don't know what I can say that hasn't already been determined.  This is outdated 

research.  I work for a different hospital and I had a coworker who's partner worked 

for the Primate Center at OHSU.  He said the primates were treated well, I never 

believed him.   

 

His coworker I remember was on a project at night with the primates and one of them 

was scalded with hot water while he fell asleep.  I heard these things on the news 

and I am pretty sure this was the same incident.  I am pretty sure he was fired but it is 

still awful.  There is not reason for this research, please shut them down. 

 

   


